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Tina Dealy

Musquash, NB

March 23, 2022

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission
Secretariat

280 Slater Street, P. 0. Box 1046
Ottawa, ON K 1P 559

Attention: Senior Tribunal Officer

Dear Officer:

My name is Tina Dealy, and | am the local chair person representative for the Local Service
District (LSD) on the Fundy Regional Service Commission. | am writing in support of a 25-year
licence renewal for New Brunswick Power’s Point Lepreau Muclear Generating Station

For Commissioners unfamiliar with the LSD model, the Minister provides residents of the
Province's unincorporated areas with a variety of services such as fire protection, solid waste

collection and disposal, and recreation center. The minister also provides for dog control services
In unincorporated areas.

I had in my capacity with the LSD, and as a resident, to interact with PLNGS staff on a regular
basis and 1 feel that the staff at the Station is committed to operating the plant safely.

| know that the people of PLNGS share my values in their interactions with the community where
they provide a strong foundational presence on many of our community initiatives. The plant is

diligent in ensuring communications related to Station activities including open houses, shutdown

and plant operational updates is shared with its surrounding communities. As well, there is a two-
‘way dialogue about what is happening at the plant and on any concerns or questions residents and
local business people may have about operations at the station — if we have 2 question, we know
who to call.

Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station is an important part of cur community contributing to
many aspects of quality of life in the Bay area. In conclusion, ‘We fully support the renewal of its

twenty five-year licence.

Sincerely,

Lre Qo)

Tina Dealy d

Local Service District Chair Person



